Amoco Production Company

December 7,1999

NMOCD
1000 Ric Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Attention: Bruce Martin

CHAVEZ GAS COM D #1E-API 30-045-23724 J- 63-24 N-0F s

Please reference your letter of November 22, 1999 concerning the above subject well.
Amoco plans to recomplete this well to the Blanco Mesaverde formation in our 2000
drilling and recompletion program. The necessary paperwork will follow as this well
is scheduled for a rig. Thank vou for your cooperation as always!
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Buddy Shaw
Environmental Coordinator
326-9219



